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 This document is a legislative budget request made by the Executive Director of the 
South Florida Water Management District for monies to construct a drinking water treatment 
plant for the Cities of Belle Glade, Pahokee, and South Bay.  The total cost of the proposed plant 
is $49 million.  The District in its request admits that a new water treatment plant is needed 
because of the dangerous health effects from the pollution inflows that trigger cancer-causing 
chemicals in the drinking water of those cities.  The major source of pollution inflow to these 
cities’ drinking water are periodic “slugs” of contaminated water from backpumping.   
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